
By enrolling your child in Beeston Voices Youth Choir, you will thereby be accepting all of 
the BVYC terms and conditions. 

***During BVYC’s first half term (Thurs 21stApril – Thurs 26th May) sessions will work on a 
‘pay as you go’ basis. These sessions will be priced at £4 a session after the first free taster 
session (21st April 2022). After this initial half term, payment for sessions will proceed as 
follows*** 

Sessions are booked in half termly blocks at a cost of £24 per half term (regardless of the 
number of weeks) and are paid for in advance. (The first session for any new child joining is 
free) Your child’s place will automatically be assumed when the half term re-starts unless 
you state otherwise. An email will be sent one week prior to the half term re-starting, 
reminding you to make payment via online bank transfer, cheque or cash. If your child no 
longer wishes to attend, please notify one of the leaders at your earliest convenience. If 
payment hasn’t been received by the end of the first week of each new half term, your child 
will no longer be able to attend. 

The £24 payment is non-refundable. However, if your child no longer wishes to continue in 
the choir, please do let us know so that we can take them off the register for next half term. 
If your child misses a session due to any circumstances, may it be an illness or a school trip, 
unfortunately the session cannot be reimbursed.  

If, for any reason a session cannot take place, we will endeavour, where possible, to provide 
a one-off session to make up for any time missed. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us regarding any concerns or enquiries you may have. We 
are more than happy to help. 

*A sibling rate of £16 per half term is available. 

*If you have difficulty in meeting these payments for any reason and your child is in receipt 
of Free School Meals, we may be able to offer you a reduced rate, for more information, 
please speak to Becky. 

 


